Washington, DC, February, 8th, 2017 
Public tender

The Embassy of the Republic of Poland in Washington, DC is pleased to announce the initiation of a public tender procedure for providing catering services for the Embassy. For more information, entities interested in participating are requested to contact the Administration and Finance Section of the Embassy, ​​by e-mail at: waszyngton.amb.sekretariat@msz.gov.pl or by phone: 202-499-1719.
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